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From the East 
This being my farewell mes-

sage to the Officers, Brothers, 
and their wives and families I 
thank each and every one of you 
for the support you have given 
Kathy and myself these past two 
years. Worshipful elect Cub con-
gratulations. I wish you and your corps of officers 
a very successful year in 1996. 
Fraternally: 

Lawrence T. "Tip" Banks II 
Jr. Past Master 

From the East 
Congratulations to "Tip" for 

serving our Lodge as Master for 
2 years. A job well done!! Thank 
you, Tip. 

We now look forward to the 
New Year, filled with anticipa-
tion, ambition and hope. With 
everyone's assistance, I know this will be a most 
successful and productive year. 
If anyone has suggestions or would like to partici-
pate in any way (degree work, committees, activi-
ties,) please do not hesistate to call me at 432-
8262. LET' s TALK! 

Remember the Installation of Officers will be 
held on Saturday, January 6th at 3 o'clock in the 
afternoon. Mary and her "Helping Hands" are 
preparing a sumptuous dinner to follow the cer-
emonies. Please plan to attend. 

Happy New Year! 
Cline "Cub" Jack 

Master-Elect 

From The South 
Another year has passed. It 

was a good year. We had many 
successful events. 

I would like to thank my Lodge 
Brothers and officers for all the 
support that was so freely given. 
As your Junior Warden and as a Brother within 
the lodge I would like to say that this past year has 
been inspiring and uplifting experience to me. I 
have appreciated your participation and support 
and humbly look forward to your continual sup-
port for the coming year. 

I hope your holidays were safe and happy for 
you and your loved ones. 

It was a busy and productive past two years that 
we have had with Tip as our Master. I would like 
to tell him that I have appreciated his leadership, 
hard work and fellowship. It's been a great two 
years. At the same time I would like to express my 
expectations of another continued successful year 
in 96 with our new Master, Cub Jack. Aloha 
Brother, with all the love and support of this 
Lodge I know you will be a great leader. 

Aloha Nui, 

Ralph Medeiros 
Junior Warden 

Calendar 
Jan 4 	Dark 

Jan 6 
	

92nd Annual Instalation 

Jan 10, Officers School of Instruction 
at Fresno Lodge 

Jan 11 
	

Degree or Practice 

Jan 18 Stated meeting 

Jan 24 Degree or Practice 



Necrology presented December 19, 1995 
by Past Masters R. Forreser, L. Hopper, S. 
Harrelson. 

Almighty Father into thine hands we have 
commended the souls of our beloved Brothers. 
James Frederick Robinson 

Richard Bernard Griffenhagen 

Eugene Deran Riser 

George Malcolm Furneaux 

James Baird Williams 

Edward Kargozian 

Robert Diaz Torres 

James Norman Knee 

Francis Albert Baxter 

Ulvan Stuart Anderson 

Norman Howard Jackson 

Theodore Claude Lindsey PM 

Dale R. Halbert 

Richard Jack Stanton 
Jim Franklin Kleinknight P.M. Irwin William Ham 

George Earl Anderson 	Peter Hyde 
Vernon Milton Walker 	David Rose 
Clarence Bertill Lindquist 

Archibaldlanford 

Walter Lawrence Cannon 

Chalmers Edwin Lones Jr. 

Rodivoy Eli Tarailo 

Robert Vernon Seaton 

Harry Anton Jensen 

Frank F. Camin 

Richard Milton Worrel 

Byron Dalzelle McCormick PM 

Almighty God in his infinite mercy, Grant that 
we may meet again, to part no more. Until 
then, dear Brother, until then, Farewell. 

NOTICE 
There are several Brothers who have not paid 

their 1995 Dues. In accordance with the Califor-
nia Masonic Code YOU WILL BE SUSPENDED for 
non-payment of dues on Jan 18, 1996. If you are 
unable to pay your dues because of health or 
finials reasons call the WM-elect Cline C. (Cub) 
Jack Jr. at 209-432-8262 or the Secretary at 209-
268-2303 and let them know you are unable to 
pay. This information is confidential and no one 
will know who or why their dues have been 
remitted. There is no excuse for being suspended 
for non payment of dues. 

Fraternally; 
Marvin E. Wallace 

Secretary 

OFFICERS FOR 1996 

Worshipful Master CLINE (CUB) C. JACK JR. 	432-8262 Junior Deacon 	VERNON SCOTT ULLSTROM 456-8461 

Senior Warden RALPH P. MEDEIROS 251-4187 Marshal 	 TOM HANSEN 	 252-1154 

Junior Warden JOHN BJORGE 	 431-3820 Senior Steward 	BILL FREEMAN 	 297-4968 

Treasurer MICHAEL DAUGHERTY 	 226-3297 Junior Steward 	THOMAS BEKHDOUD 	275-0859 

Secretary MARVIN WALLACE 	 439-9111 Tiler 	 SAM LINARES 	 224-4553 

268-2303 Office Organist 	CHRIS MORRIS 	 221-7336 

Asst. Secretary EDD DODD 	  222-1763 

Stated Meetings on the 3rd Thursday of the Month at 
rb8-2303 Office 

Chaplain BILL ENNIS SR., P.M. 439-0746 7:30 PM Preceded by a dinner at 6:30 PM. RESERVATIONS 
REQUIRED. 

Senior Deacon TED SORGE 	 275-5817 
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